






Dear Parent/Carer, 
Christmas is nearly upon us!  Here is some important information about what we will be doing in Year 1 over the next week.
Church Rehearsals
The children will be going up to church to practise their song, both on Monday and Wednesday morning.  The final performance will be on Thursday 18th December at 9.30am – all are welcome.  Please ensure your child is dressed in warm clothes as we shall be walking to church on all of these days.
Year 1 Christmas Party
On Wednesday 17th December, it is the Year 1 Christmas Party in the afternoon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please send your child to school in their school uniform on that day because we have a church rehearsal in the morning.  The children will change into their party clothes when we get back from church.  Please can you provide your child with their party clothes in a bag which they can hang on their peg until it is party time!
School will be providing food and drinks for the party. If your child has any dietary requirements, please let us know.
Thank you for your support this term and have a lovely Christmas and New Year.
Thank you, 
Debs Davies, Heidi Sandy and the Year 1 Team.


